Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

June 28, 1979

Nattanya Caverhill Faculty of Forestry

Dear Nattanya:

Yesterday, June 27, the Grievance Committee met with AUCE members from Forestry to discuss working conditions, specifically problems with supervisory personnel.

We were sorry that you could not attend that meeting.

If you have comments you would like to address to the Grievance Committee, please do not hesitate to call us at the Union office.

Sincerely,

Ian Spence Vice President AUCE Local One